Subject: Thank you!

Date: 1/24/2018 10:23:56 PM Eastern Standard Time

From:

To: paultshane@aol.com

Dear Paul,

Thanks for your phone call. Sorry I couldn't talk much with you this afternoon as I was at the reception area and there were some patients still there.

I'm very grateful for your help throughout this process. It took a while and we had to go through a lot but I'm glad it's finally there. Thanks for all your time and effort. I will never forget it.

I took the staff out for drinks after I talked with you. I hope you had a good time with the family too. Say hi to Dave for me. I will call him in a few days and I will catch up with him too.

I'm also going to call you in a few days to ask a couple of questions. The email said I should be getting the card in about a month. I will keep you posted once I receive it. For now, is there anything we should do regarding the EAD renewal we submitted a couple of months ago? Or is it going to be voided automatically?

Once again, thanks so much Paul,

Best,

A Milario